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Title: Adalimumab and pharmacokinetics: impact on the clinical prescription for inflammatory bowel 

disease 

The Running title has been added: Adalimumab and pharmacokinetics for clinical practice. 
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The authors address have been completed 

An explanation for inter patient variability is gie=ven in the article: One hypothesis is that the overall 

inflammatory burden in patients with ulcerative colitis is higher with a greater area of mucosal 

lesions and a greater loss of medication in the intestinal lumen. It is highlighted in red. 

A table has been added that shows the factors influencing Adalimumab response. 

Corrections have been made in the “Adalimumab and anti-adalimumab antibody detection” section. 

They are highlighted in red.  

An audio core tip is send. 

The paper was corrected and edited by a professional translator and editor with more than 25 years’ 

experience who is a native English speaker.  

The final title has been searched on Google Scholar and I join the screenshot results below. The 

organization for which I am working is not a PILA member and I have no access to crossref. 

We followed the references guidelines. 

 



 

 


